
30 Second Public Service Announcement-WPM Once Upon a Mattress 
West Pine Middle School Musical Theater's presentation of “Once Upon a Mattress” is set to open 
March 9.  Spread the word and invite your friends and family to come enjoy the award winning West 
Pine Middle School Musical Theater Team. Once Upon a Mattress is rollicking comedy and off-beat 
re-telling of the Hans Christian Andersen fairy tale “The Princess and the Pea."   

 

Discounted tickets can be ordered now by visiting 
www.onceuponamattresswestpinemiddle.weebly.com 

 
Performance venue is Pinehurst Elementary School.  

http://www.onceuponamattresswestpinemiddle.weebly.com/

